
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
APPROVE the consolidation requests on file in the Contra Costa Elections Division and
with the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors from the following jurisdictions for a by-mail
election on March 6, 2018.

East Contra Costa Fire Protection District - Measure to Reduce Number of Elected
Directors
Diablo Community Services District - Special Tax Measure

FISCAL IMPACT: 
There is no direct cost to the County. Any additional costs incurred by the Elections
Division will be recovered through billing the affected jurisdictions. 

BACKGROUND: 
Approving the requests will allow the County Elections Division to conduct the election for
the above mentioned jurisdictions as a consolidated election. 

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY ADMINISTRATOR RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   12/19/2017 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Diane Burgis, District III
Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

Contact:  Rosa Mena,
925.335.7806

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the Board
of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    December  19, 2017 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: , Deputy

cc:

C. 82

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: Joseph E. Canciamilla, Clerk-Recorder

Date: December  19, 2017

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: APPROVE CONSOLIDATION REQUESTS FOR AN ALL MAIL BALLOT ELECTION ON MARCH 6,
2018



CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION: 
Not approving the requests could increase costs to those jurisdictions for conducting
separate elections. 


